
Laurel Acres Kennels

What to expect after boarding your pet:

After boarding your pet, you may notice him or her to be more tired than normal. 

Remember, your pet needs to rest from his vacation just like you!  Although pet 

have unlimited access to water while here, a small percentage may drink and eat 

more upon returning home. They may also display mild digestive upsets. It is 

Laurel Acres Kennels’ highest priority to provide unparalleled care and attention 

for your pet. We want every experience you have with us to be exceptional and 

we strive to give you the best service anywhere. Our expert staff and modern 

facility offer the best of everything your pet needs to be safe, comfortable and 

happy.  Your pet is a member of your family and will be treated as one of ours. 

Thank you for choosing Laurel Acres Kennels. If you have any questions or 

concerns regarding your experience or your pet’s stay with us, please contact 

our office at (971) 716-6399.

Your pet will undoubtedly be happy to see you after your trip. Following a 

few simple steps will help ease the transition back to home life.

⦁ Abnormal thirst and hunger can be completely normal after coming 
home from the kennel. Offer your pet their normal schedule of food and 
water. Be aware that excessive eating/drinking can cause digestive 
upsets.  

⦁ Walk your pet upon arrival or allow access to a yard area. Excitement 
may also cause a change in urination or bowel movements outside his 
normal schedule.

⦁ Give your pet some personalized attention — some play time or sitting 
and petting or brushing will help them settle down.

⦁ Pets often leave the facility exhausted but happy and sleep a lot for the 
first couple of days after they are back home.

⦁ Re-establish home patterns by following a normal schedule. Pets love 
following a schedule; it makes them feel safe and secure.
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